
Blood  drive  in  South  Lake
Tahoe
Did you know blood donated from just one person can help save
up to three lives?

Barton  Memorial  Hospital  Auxiliary  invites  everyone  to
consider giving blood Aug. 6.

Stop by Embassy Suites (first floor ballroom, 4130 Lake Tahoe
Blvd., South Lake Tahoe) between noon and 6pm.

The next donation date is scheduled for Oct. 1 — same time,
same place.

For more information, contact Dan Kerr at (775) 588.2376 or
(775) 781.5345.
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